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Welcome Back! 

We hope you had an amazing summer break. 

It has been great to see everyone again this week and to welcome all our new children and staff.              

Everyone has settled in very well and have adapted so well to their new routines and to all the changes 

around school. 

We are very proud of everyone! 

We would like to officially welcome Josh, Michael and Rachael to our 

team this term. Good Luck, we are very lucky to have you all. 

 

 

Merry Berries teatime club will begin again on 

Monday 25th September 2023. It will run on 

a Monday, Tuesday and Thursday from 

3.30pm until 5.30pm and the cost will be at 

a reduced rate of £5 per session, including a 

balanced tea and fun activities.  

Please reply to the School Spider message 

by Friday 15th September if you would like a 

place for your child (even if your child has 

attended previously), include how many days 

you would like and your preferred day(s).  

MERRY BERRIES 

 
 

A huge well done to Josh Ramsay for   

completing his challenge of running          

5 marathons in 5 days over the summer   

holidays. Josh has raised over £3200 for 

our charity. Well done, what an amazing 

achievement.  

Thank you Josh!  

 

Staff Development 

Wed,13th September 

3pm-5:30pm 

Safeguarding Training 

If you would like to share any news on the        

newsletter, please send photos etc. to : 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 



Class Danielle have been very busy learning all about ‘colours’ in French 

this week. 

Beau Travaill! 

 

Aisling’s Class - Everyone 

Katie’s Class –Nukbah 

Samantha’s Class– Amna 

Laura’s Class – Eesa 

Rebecca’s Class--Zulekha 

Danielle/Connor’s Class -Adam 

Julie’s Class – Mackenzie and Abdullah 

 Michael’s Class - Isaac 

Courtney’s Class -  Logan 

Josh’s Class– Everyone 

  Alex’s Class - Szymon 

Libby’s Class - Mia 

 

 

 

You can view all of our policies on the school-

website: 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk  

                

 

 

 

We are very proud to announce that our 

Chair of Governors Nicola Whyte has won 

an Award. 

LANCASHIRE ASSOCIATION OF 

SCHOOL GOVERNING BODIES has 

awarded her their Special Recognition 

Award for her outstanding service to the 

work of school governance. 

Nicola has a wealth of expertise and skills 

[retired SEN teacher) and was invaluable 

during our recent Ofsted.  

 

WELL DONE NICOLA!. 

 Love from Everyone at Holly Grove. 

Class Alex have been showing off their artistic skills ,painting              

self portraits.  

Well Done Everyone! We can’t wait to see the fiinished masterpieces. 

Staff Children 

Rosie.R Shaydon 












